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From: Mike Muelrath
To: Balcher, Wyntress
Cc: Donna Oldford
Subject: RE: 3646 SMR Vineyard Winery P14-00327
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 8:59:53 AM

Wyntress,
 
Hold and haul is requested as an interim solution to accommodate crush if the full wastewater
 system is not yet completed but the building is ready for operations.
 
If hold and haul were to continue for a duration of up to one year we estimate that the tanks
 would be pumped a total of 35 times assuming full wine production capacity.
 
Mike
 
Applied Civil Engineering
(707) 320-4968 (Telephone)
(707) 320-2395 (Facsimile)
(707) 227-7166 (Mobile)
 

From: Balcher, Wyntress [mailto:Wyntress.Balcher@countyofnapa.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 8:57 AM
To: Mike Muelrath <mike@appliedcivil.com>
Cc: Donna Oldford <dboldford@aol.com>
Subject: 3646 SMR Vineyard Winery P14-00327
 
Mike,
I noted the project description has requested that the Hold and Haul Option discussed in your report
 be allowed as a possible interim option for the wastewater system. Please the reason for this to be
 necessary, how long this would occur, and please advise the number of haul events/year that this
 would be expected to occur.
 
Thank you
 

Wyntress Balcher,  Planner
Planning, Building, Environmental Services
1195 Third Street Suite 210
Napa, CA 94559
D. 707. 299.1351 
F. 707. 299.4094
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which
 it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under
 applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of the message, please contact the sender immediately and
 delete this message and any attachments. Thank you.
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